Survey Submission Confirmation: Review of the load-based licensing scheme

Survey Name: Review of the load-based licensing scheme
Submitted On: 17/12/2016 10:22:44 AM

Q 1: Title:

Mr

Q 2: Surname:

Monro

Q 3: Given name:

Scott

Q 4: Organisation:

Newcastle University Student Environment Club

Q 5: Residential or postal address:

University Drive

Q 6: Town or suburb:

Callaghan

Q 7: State/territory:

NSW

Q 8: Postcode:

2308

Q 9: Phone:

N/A

Q 10: Mohile:

N/A

Q 11: Country:

Australia

Q 12: Email:

nusec.uon@gmail.com

Q 13: Please add your comments here:

It is imperative that the coal industry be reviewed to identify the numerous pollutants it contributes to
the environment and have them included as assessable under the scheme. It is well noted that the
extraction, transportation, and combustion of coal releases a variety of dangerous particulate and
aqueous pollution types - poisoning the atmosphere, our water resources, and the solil. It is
inconsistent for the coal industry to be considered as a listed activity under the scheme yet face no
ramifications for the pollutants it is responsible for.

Furthermore, the 'polluter pays' principle needs to be applied in order to adequately address the core
functions of the scheme - the cost imposed on polluting is greater than the cost of pollution
abatement, and the cost imposed on pollution removes the burden for abatement funded by tax
payers.

Additionally, without a price on carbon (which is absolutely absurd given the amount of scientific
consensus relating to climate change and the dangers of green house gases), carbon dioxide and
methane should be included as assessable pollutants under the scheme - with all industries
responsible for emissions facing the financial penalty to create the incentive to reduce emissions.

Kind Regards,
Scott Monro
President NUSEC

Q 14: Or, upload your comments:

N/A
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